
Message 

From: Erik MilitEE © api.org] 

Sent: 14/01/2019 17:06:05 

To: Upstream Committee Listserve listserve.api.org] 

cc: Susan TackisH 2 pi.org]; Rolf Hanson api.org]; Christopher Rager © api.org] 
Subject: For API Upstream Committee: Colorado Supreme Court Rules in Industry's Favor in Martinez v. COGCC (Colo. Sup. 

Ct.) 

Attachments: 17SC297.pdf 

Importance: High 

Upstream Committee, 

The Colorado Supreme Court today issued a ruling in favor of the industry in a highly anticipated decision. API was a 

petitioner in the case. See below from API attorney Ben Norris for details on this decision, which is attached. API’s press 

statement (from our Colorado Petroleum Council Director) is provided below Ben’s e-mail. 

Thank you. 

Best, 

Erik 

Erik G. Milito 
Vice President, Upstream & Industry Operations 
American Petroleum Institute    

—_ ton a a. 

Ph: 

api.or 

From: Ben Norris <i @ api.org> 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 11:42 AM 

Subject: FOR INFORMATION: Victory in Martinez v. COGCC (Colo. Sup. Ct.) 

  

  
Redacted - Privilege 
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Redacted - Privilege 
  

Thanks, 

Ben Norris 

Senior Counsel 

cell: 

  

wl iis i IMPOSSIBLE. ORG 

  

erate 
Colorado Petroleum Council Executive Director Tracee Bentley Responds to Colorado 
Supreme Court Ruling in Martinez v. Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 

DENVER, January 14, 2019 — Colorado Petroleum Council Executive Director Tracee Bentley provided the 

following statement in response to the Colorado Supreme Court’s decision in Martinez v. Colorado Oil & Gas 
Conservation Commission: 

“Today’s outcome is positive for all Coloradans. The court was right to deny a single out-of-state interest group 
— one that advocates for ending all energy development across the country — the ability to rewrite our state’s 
laws. This attempt to advance their extreme agenda into other states and against other industries would have 
put hundreds of thousands out of work and drain state and local coffers for education and other basic services. 

“This case has dragged on for over five years and it’s time to focus on uniting to encourage energy 
development in the United States, and, specifically, in Colorado. We are confident in Colorado’s energy future 

and the ability of the Colorado natural gas and oil industry’s ability to continue to reshape the global energy 
balance, fueling an American manufacturing revival and leading the world in environmental progress.” 

API and the State of Colorado petitioned the high court for review of the case last year. 

The Colorado Petroleum Council is a division of API, which represents all segments of America’s oil and 

natural gas industry. Its more than 600 members produce, process, and distribute most of the nation’s energy. 
The industry supports 10.3 million U.S. jobs and is backed by a growing grassroots movement of more than 47 
million Americans. 
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